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Contact Details 
 

showard@chorustrust.org 
rkotylo@chorustrust.org 
aboyden@chorustrust.org 
jharvey@chorustrust.org 
ssmith@chorustrust.org 

cgrisdale@chorustrust.org 

Follow us on 

Instagram 

Recommended Reads 

We read lots of amazing books with the 
children in upper KS2. Our ‘recommended 

reading list’ consists of books that we 
read in every class in the phase. If you 
are looking for books for your child to 

read at home, this list is  a great place to 

In PE this half term we will be 
cricket and parkour. 

      PE Days 

Y5B 
Monday and Friday 

Y5KH 
Tuesday and Wednesday 

Y6H 
Tuesday and Wednesday  

Y6S 

Monday and Thursday  

Y5/6G  
Monday and Friday 

Summer 2 



Key Dates 

 Return to school 

Monday 2nd June 

Y6 Crucial Crew trips tbc 

School Reports  

Week Beginning 30th June  

SEND meeting week  

Week Beginning  16th June  

Y6 Play  

Tuesday 15th &  

Wednesday 16th July 

Y6 Leaver Assembly  

Thursday 17th July  

Last day of school year  

Friday 18th July 

 

 

Last term the children have been busy working hard to make their sustainable tote bags. Their    
sewing skills have been amazing will lots of creative designs! Huge congratulations to the Year 6    

pupils—they have worked incredibly hard and have now completed their SATs! As always the children 
have shown maturity, determination and resilience and we are proud of all of them!  The Ninja    

Warrior trip was a huge success and a lovely way to celebrate the end of SATs and for children to 
showcase their parkour skills.  

New Learning 

In Summer 2 we will be continuing the theme of sustainability through a DT project where they will 
be exploring shopping and cooking sustainably. We will be learning how to play rounders this half 

term with a phase rounders tournament at the end of the half term. The Year 6 pupil will also been 
learning about the human body and puberty through the Healthy Humans topic.  The year 5’s will be 
exploring healthy lifestyles in Science, learning how to eat healthily and take care of our bodies. As 
well as a trip to the Crucial Crew for the Year 6 pupils , this half term will also be very busy with 

preparations and rehearsals for the greatly anticipated Year 6 play! Please look out for more      
information regarding the play, leavers assembly and other leavers activities.  
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Home Learning 

Please continue to encourage your child to read regularly at home and practise their times tables. They 
can practise using spelling shed, SPAG.com and Hit the Button The children will also bring home maths 
homework to complete.  


